

MAN 55 5050 ESECUTED

gard a filling same filling and the same filling and the same filling and the same filling and the same filling

Board of Directors

Joyce Barber Hobart

Subashini Daniel, M.D. Cooperstown

Polly G. Dellacrosse

Delhi

Arlene G. Feldmeier

Little Falls

Maureen Fitzgerald Murray, M.S., R.N.

Cooperstown

Michael Getman Oneonta

Ursula Hage

Cooperstown

Jeffrey K. Haggerty Cooperstown

Jeanne Jackson Manlius

Reginald Knight, M.D.Fly Creek

Sumeet Makhijani, M.D. Cooperstown

Melissa L. Manikas Springfield Center

Albert Pylinski, Jr. Edmeston

Gwen Schuster Oneonta

Jason J. Tabor Cooperstown

Albert Weiss Cooperstown June 10, 2020

Peter Crowell Universal Plastics 165 Caverns Road Howes Cave, NY 12092

Dear Peter,

Many, many thanks for your generous donation of 100 face shields to support Cobleskill Regional Hospital.

We are so grateful to you for recognizing the unprecedented demands COVID-19 has placed on our health-care providers these past several months. Your support is deeply appreciated and helps our doctors, nurses, and front-line staff know that the community is thinking of them as they provide care to our patients during the pandemic.

Bassett Healthcare Network was able to quickly and effectively address the pandemic in our region. Where many rural hospitals faced insurmountable challenges, Bassett was able to expand intensive-care capacity, build out a testing program, and keep our patients and our staff safe.

We accomplished all this because we have a community that cares and that invests in health care. Thank you for supporting our work, our staff, and our patients!

Joanne Tobey

Sincerely,

Director, Donor Engagement

Please keep this letter, as it is your official receipt for tax purposes. The Friends of Bassett is a 501(c)(3) organization registered with the state of New York, and your gift is tax-deductible to the full extent allowed by the law. No goods or services have been provided in exchange for your gift.

Board Officers

Kathleen Johnson President

John Zogby
Vice-President

Peter J. Hamilton Regional Vice-President

Robert B. Schlather Treasurer

William J. Moseley
Secretary

Sandra MacDonald Assistant Treasurer

Richard C. Vanison
Second Assistant Treasurer

Ex Officio

William F. Streck, M.D. Chief Executive Officer

William LeCates, M.D.
President
Bassett Medical Center